
Hood College 

October 13, 1992 

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Weisberg, 

On behalf of the Beneficial-Hodson Library, I wish to express our 
sincere thankA to you for your recent gift of the twenty-six volume 
Warren Commission report, 	Hearings before the President's 
Commission on the Assassination of President  Kennedy,  Washington: 
G.P.O., 1964. 

This set, beautifully bound and in mint condition (given to us in 
the original G.P.O. shipping box) will be added to our special 
collection. 

We appreciate your generosity in this and other gifts from your 
collection. 

Sincerely, 

Charles L. Kuhn 
Library Director 

Frederick, Maryland 21701-8575 • (301) 663-3131 


